
 

 

 

 

 

Richmond-Burton CHSD 157 

Location Change for the April 15, 2020 Board of Education Meeting 
 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Governor JB Pritzker has issued Executive Order 2020-07. EO 

2020-07 temporarily allows the district to conduct the Board of Education meeting via a phone 

conference call or use of digital conferencing. These methods of holding a Board of Education 

meeting are only temporary under EO 2020-07. The meeting in its entirety will be recorded and 

placed on our district web page for public viewing, in compliance with the Open Meetings Act. If 

you would like to address the Board of Education during the public comment portion of the 

meeting you may email your comment to TLind@rbchs.com by 6:30 pm on 04/15/2020. Please 

attach your comment to be read and your full name. Your comment will be read into the official 

record of the meeting. 
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